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TWGHs CY. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 100/22-23
Re-issue of S3 Report Cards

11t July 2023
Dear Parents

Due to errors in the scores of an individual subject in the S3 report cards, our school has re-produced and
issued new report cards to ensure that each student receives a fair, justified and valid assessment. Students
who have received the original report card on 11 July are required to return it in person to the registration
office between 11am and 12nn on 13% July 2023 (Thursday) and collect the revised report card. Our school
will review the class lists, please pay attention to any updates.

Please return the signed reply slip to the class teacher on 12t July 2023 (Wednesday). Please feel free to
contact the class teacher on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



